Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.

You asked:

1. How many schools for the educationally subnormal (ESN) were there in your local authority in the '60s and '70s? 

2. What were the names and addresses of these ESN schools?

3. What was the general population of these ESN schools and how many of the students who attended these ESN school were of West Indian or African heritage (sometimes called 'Immigrant children') in the '60s and '70s?

4. What was the proportion of black children in ESN schools compared to black children in mainstream schools?

5. Do you have on record the names of the teachers and head teachers that taught at ESN schools in the '60s and '70s?

6. Do you have names of students or notable alumni that attending these ESN schools in the '60s and '70s?

The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
Information about the historical designation of schools in Leicester would be in the Leicester archive which is held at the county records office at Wigston.   

The following link may be useful: http://www.recordoffice.org.uk/
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

